
  

 

 
  

  

 

 
Botany Street signalised intersection activation   

Works to deliver a new four-way signalised 
intersection on Botany Street, Randwick, are now 
complete.  

The signalised intersection will support safe 
pedestrian, cyclist and vehicle access to both the 
Randwick Hospitals Campus and the UNSW Kensington 
Campus. 

The traffic lights will be activated from 11pm on 
Sunday 19 February, with initial three-way signal 
phasing to support improved access to UNSW 
Kensington Campus.  

Access to the new Acute Services Building driveway will 
remain closed until the building becomes operational. 
Permanent four-way phasing of the traffic lights will 
commence at this time. 

Transport for NSW will manage signal phasing and 
timing to provide suitable campus and surrounding 
area access. 

Thank you for your patience while these important 
works to improve hospital and university campus access 
were undertaken. 

For any questions or concerns about this project, please 
contact the Randwick Campus Redevelopment team via 
the details below. 
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